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CLA Website to     
undergo update.  

 
Look for a new 
and livelier face 
on the CLA 
website.  Our new 
“web person,” 
Richard Gordon, 
is updating the 
site for better 
member access 
and use.  

 

 

 

 
Register Early! 

 

 

RENEW your MEMBERSHIP NOW for the membership period January 1 
through December 31, 2011. See the 2011 membership invoice enclosed. 
You may pay fees by check, money order, credit card or pay online 
<<www.clascholars.org>>  American Express, Discover, Mastercard or Visa 
accepted. Written receipts will be sent only upon request. You may request 
receipts for convention fees at the annual convention. All conference 
presenters must pay membership and registration by February 1, 2011.  

 

Membership Renewal 
 

2011  Member Dues 

 
MEMBERSHIP  

TYPE 

Regular 

Student 

Life 

Institutional 

Retiree 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   2011 Annual Convention  
 The Spartanburg Marriott Hotel at Renaissance Park  
The 71th ANNUAL CONVENTION of the COLLEGE LANGUAGE ASSOCIATION will be hosted 
by CLAPresident, Dr. Warren J. Carson and the University of South Carolina, Upstate,        
April 6-9, 2011, in Spartanburg, South Carolina.  Registration info will be mailed in January 
2011.  

 MAIL CHECK or CREDIT CARD PAYMENTS OR PAY FEES ONLINE 

The 2011 Annual Conference Theme: “Narrativity and Musicality: The  
    Confluence of Language, Literature, and Culture” 
 
Convention hotel:  Spartanburg Marriott at Renaissance Park 

 299 North Church Street  
 Spartanburg, South Carolina 29306 USA  
 Phone:  864-596-1211  

   Room rates: Single/ double $109.00   
 

2011 Convention Registration 
Forms for membership and 2011 Convention Registration are available at   
    <<www.clascholars.org>>  
Pre-Registration for 2011: Regular $115.00  On-site Registration: $130.00 
         Student $100.00              $115.00  
         Retiree  $100.00              $115.00 

FEE 

$80.00  

$55.00 

$500.00 

$200.00 

$55.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTES 

Includes all member benefits       

Four consecutive years in same level: BA, MA, or Ph.D. No voting 

Must be paid in full or in four equal installments of $125.00 

Receives one journal and one waiver of convention registration fees 

Receives all mailings but receives journal only upon request.  

 

 

 

Send Correspondence 
to: 

 
Dr. Yakini B. Kemp, 

CLA Treasurer 
College Language 

Association 
P.O. Box 38515 

Tallahassee, FL 32315 
(850) 599-3737/  

(850)561-2608 office 
(850) 386-6361 fax 

yakini.kemp@famu.edu 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 

COLLEGE 
LANGUAGE 
ASSOCIATION  
DOCUMENTARY 
 
Black Scholars in 
America  $35.00 
 
CONTACT:  
 

Dr. Yakini Kemp 
CLA Treasurer 

The College 
Language 

Association 
P.O. Box 38515 
Tallahassee, FL 

32315 
 
 
 
 

REMEMBER** 

DONATE 

TO CLA!!  

HUGH GLOSTER 
FUND 

CAROLL MILLS 
YOUNG STUDY 

ABROAD 
SCHOLARSHIP 

MARGARET WALKER 
CREATIVE WRITING 

CONTEST 

 

**CLA donations are tax 
deductible 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLA at MLA in January 2011 

Friday, 07 January  
270. Freedom’s Visions and Urban Landscapes: Spaces and Places in Language and Literature 
12:00 noon–1:15 p.m., Platinum Salon G, J. W. Marriott 
 
Presiding: Warren Carson, Univ. of South Carolina, Spartanburg 
 
1. “Replacing Human Cities: The New Urban Landscape in Octavia E. Butler’s Dawn,” Sandra M. Grayson,  
     Univ. of Wisconsin, Milwaukee 
2. “Urbanity and Freedom: Epistemology and the City in Slave Narratives,” Elizabeth J. West,  
    Georgia State Univ. 
3. “Soma City and Savage Settlement: Dystopian Disjunctions in Aldous Huxley’s Brave New World,” Mario 
     Chandler, Oglethorpe Univ. 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

Encourage your students to participate in the Margaret Walker Creative Writing Contest and the 
Caroll Mills Young Study Abroad Scholarship.  Both CLA awards give monetary benefits to 
sponsored students.  All information can be found on <www.clascholars.org>. 

CLA Contests and Awards 

 

The CLA JOB INFORMATION LIST at <www.clascholars.org> has new listings. Submit your 
faculty and administrative positions for the website. The listing is reasonably priced: $100 CLA 
members/ institutions; $150.00 non-members. The guidelines for placing positions are on the 
website.  

	
  	
  	
  CLA	
  MEMBER’S	
  RESEARCH	
  AND	
  PUBLICATIONS	
  

 
 

Would you like to host a CLA convention and bring CLA to your campus?  Get all the details 
for hosting and planning. Contact CLA president, Dr. Warren J. Carson at the University of 
South Carolina, Upstate.   <wcarson@uscupstate.edu> 
 

 

Job Seekers/Faculty Search 

 

 Host CLA 

CLA News and Announcements 
 

 

	
  
Send	
  your	
  2008-­‐10	
  publications	
  	
  
(complete	
  citations)	
  for	
  listing	
  in	
  the	
  
December,	
  	
  College	
  Language	
  Association	
  
Journal.	
  Send	
  citation	
  to	
  the	
  CLA	
  Research	
  
Committee	
  Chair:	
  	
  
	
  

Dr. Janice Liddell 
Asst. V.P. for Academic Affairs 

& Coordinator for Faculty Development 
Atlanta Metropolitan College 

1630 Metropolitan Pkway, SW 
Atlanta, GA 30310 

 
jliddell@atlm.edu 
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Call	
  for	
  CLA	
  JOURNAL	
  SUBMISSIONS	
  
	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Dr.	
  Cason	
  Hill,	
  CLA	
  Journal	
  Editor,	
  welcomes	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
submission	
  of	
  scholarly	
  articles	
  on	
  literature,	
  
language,	
  linguistics,	
  and	
  pedagogy.	
  	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  The	
  CLA	
  Journal	
  is	
  a	
  peer-­‐reviewed,	
  quarterly	
  
publication.	
  	
  Articles	
  should	
  not	
  exceed	
  18	
  pages	
  
and	
  should	
  conform	
  to	
  the	
  latest	
  MLA	
  
documentation.	
  	
  Articles	
  may	
  be	
  submitted	
  on	
  CD	
  
(preferred)	
  or	
  by	
  email	
  to:	
  
	
   Dr.	
  Cason	
  Hill	
  
	
   CLA	
  Journal	
  Editor	
  
	
   Morehouse	
  College	
  	
  	
  
	
   Atlanta,	
  GA	
  30314	
  
	
   chill@morehouse.edu	
  

 


